Jane Rasely

From: Anthony Oddo <aoddo1@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2018 2:31 PM

To: PCD

Subject: Comments on Lapinksi Dock, PLN51157 SSDP and SVAR

To: David Greetham, Senior Planner — Planning & Community Development
From: Anthony Oddo

Date: November 13, 2018

RE: Comment re Lapinksi Dock PLN 51157 SSDP and SVAR

To Whom It May Concern:

| am writing to urge you to reject the Shoreline Variance for the Lapinski Dock at 6150 NE Eagle Harbor Drive. As you
know the new 154-foot (over water) pier, ramp, float, and boat lift will far exceed what is usually permitted in Eagle
Harbor (and elsewhere on the island) due to it exceeding both neighboring docks. As a member of the Bainbridge Island
Rowing team and a frequent user of Eagle Harbor, the proposed extension to the dock will negatively impact the ability
to safely navigate along the southern shore of Eagle Harbor.

| ask that you reject the request for a variance and only permit the dock to the length as allowed by law. | also ask that
you reject the request for a mooring buoy.

Kind regards,
Anthony Oddo



